University of Oregon
Eugene and Portland
June 29, 1951

Office of the vice-president
207 Education center Building
220 S. W. Alder Street
Portland 4, Oregon

Dr. Wallace S. Baldinger

Dr. Wallace S. Baldinger Associate Professor History of Art University of Oregon Eugene, Oregon

Dear Doctor Baldinger:

I am returning the letter of Dr. Harada. I call it a period letter - a letter which brought us to a full stop. Dr. Harada is extremely conscientious and doubtless the work he has in hand seemed mountainous and too burdensome at the time to justify him in taking on any more work.

At any rate we did our part and doubtless he is appreciative for it all. We may have better luck later.

Very Cordially,

Burt Brown Barker

Vice President, Emeritus

Bury Brown Barker

BBB:fm Encl.

Dr. Wallace S. Beldinger I am returning the letter of Dr. Harada. I ot au diguord doither - a letter which brought us to a full stop. Dr. Harada is extremely conscientious and on any more work. is appreciative for it all. We may have better luck Very Cordially,